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Reinhart, David

From: Kyle Weidemann <weidemann.kyle@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2022 1:17 PM

To: Reinhart, David

Subject: Re: Sidewalk Snow Removal fee.

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** 

I would like to be placed on the agenda please and thank you! 

Sent from my iPhone 

> On Mar 11, 2022, at 1:28 PM, Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org> wrote: 
> 
> Kyle, 
> 
> The charges can be disputed in front of the Board of Public Works.  They meet Monday mornings at 10:00am.  In order 
to be placed on an agenda, need to enter the information before Thursday at noon prior to the meeting.  I will be out of 
the office next week so the next available day would be the 28th.  Please respond if you would like to be placed on that 
agenda. 
> 
> Thanks. 
> 
> David Reinhart 
> Chief Building Inspector 
> La Crosse Fire Department 
> Division of Community Risk Management 
> 400 La Crosse St., La Crosse, WI. 54601 
> Office: 608-789-7564 
> 
> 
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Kyle Weidemann <weidemann.kyle@gmail.com> 
> Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2022 5:06 PM 
> To: Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org> 
> Subject: Sidewalk Snow Removal fee. 
> 
> *** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** 
> 
> 
> Hello, 
> 
> I received a ticket for snow which was removed from my sidewalk on 2/28/2022. I separated my shoulder and tore a 
few ligaments on 2/26/2022. I am wondering if there is any kind of leeway I could have due to being disabled if I were to 
present a doctors note. 
> 
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> Kyle Weidemann 
> 
> 1647 Redfield street, La Crosse, WI 54601 
> 
> Invoice # 00025741 
> 
> OTC-BLDG-018873-2022 
> 
> Thank you, 
> 
> Kyle Weidemann 
> (507)313-8317 
> 


